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The annual CHRISTMAS DINNER is next 
Tuesday at PJ’s Cafe, 30 Macon Street in 
McDonough at 7 pm. There will be no business 
meeting, so we hope everyone can come, enjoy 
the good food and pleasant conversation with 
your fellow club members! Remember to have 
cash to pay to the Club for your dinner. 
 
CLUB OFFICERS for 2013 were elected at the 
November meeting. They are Jerry Costin, 
president; Marsha Brewer, vice-president; 
Cheryl Mullikin, secretary’ and Johnny 
Rogers, treasurer. 

This is the last year that these members 
can serve in their present positions, per the 
amendment of the by-laws which limits the 
terms to two consecutive years. In addition, 
Mike Mullikin was again appointed as 
Newsletter Editor and Nola Costin as 
Historian. Thank you to each of these 
members for their dedicated service to the 
Club in 2012! 
 
Reminder: KNIFE and GUN SHOW this 
coming weekend, Dec. 1 & 2 at the Atlanta 
Expo. 

A Very Happy Christmas to All! 


